Parkhead PS - Welcome back
Plc Newsletter

Message from the class teacher-

Hello everyone, I would just like to say welcome again to all of the new P1c children and their families to
Parkhead PS. The class has had an amazing first couple of weeks and I hope the children have been
telling you all about it. We have all been very busy exploring our new classrooms, learning new routines
and making new friends. Thank you again to everyone who came along to meet the teacher, it was
lovely to see you again. If you were unable to pop along then don’t worry because a Powerpoint with
some class information can be accessed on our school website.

Our class Seesaw page has now been set up. If you log in you can begin to see different posts and
observations from the class in the coming weeks. The pupils have loved sending voice notes and seeing
pictures of themselves learning. We will soon be teaching the children how to post photos on their own to
encourage the children to share their learning regularly with you so please don’t panic if you start getting
blurry pictures and wonder what they are- it will be a piece of work your child is proud of and have
posted all by themselves!

How have we spent our first few weeks?

Literacy-

“We have been learning how to rhyme words and clap syllables”- Sadie
“T have been learning to write my name. The J comes first”- Josh

“We can use a sharp eye to help us look at pictures in books”- Zaina

Numeracy-

“We have been learning to write the numbers” - Parker

“I can make numbers using my fingers”- Adam

“I know that the 1 comes before the O and that makes 10” - Ella
“I know that the Numicons are all different colours”- Mckenzie

How are we finding Primary 1 so far?

Comments from the class-

“I like building in the construction area. I made a train track and it was closed”- Jacob
“I love playing cafes with my friends”- Kacey

“I like painting and making pictures for my family” - Poppy

“I like P1 because I like everything. My favourite time is story time” - Cooper

“T have been exploring the outdoor area. I like splashing in the puddles with my friends”-
Ibrahim




Important dates-

Friday 13%- Tuesday 17™ September — September long
weekend holiday

Thursday 26™ September 2-3pm- Chit Chat

Thursday 3 and Friday 4™ October- Parent Consultations
Monday 14™ October- Monday 215t October- October holiday




